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Notice 
 
As per the latest government directive, North South University will run on 50% staff until February 

06, 2022. Respective unit-heads will make necessary arrangements through rosters to implement this 

directive. Staff members not working from office must work from home and be in touch with unit-

heads and colleagues via phone, email, SMS, and other appropriate means. No station leave will be 

allowed.  All online classes and related activities will continue as usual. Office hours remain as 

before: Sunday through Thursday 9 AM - 5 PM. This notice will be reviewed in due time based on 

the developing situation and government directives. 

 

   Stay home, stay safe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


